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In my letter of 18 December 1962!/ I informed the Security Council of the

agreement ivhich ..laS reache1 iYith the Governments of Call1bod.:.a and T{K,i.land for the

appointment of a Special Representative of the Secretal'y-Gencral in their area for

a period of one year, commencing 1 January 19~3. In pllrS11c..nce of that agreement

I appointed Mr. Nils G~ran Gussing to serve i~ that capacity.

Though the two Governn~nts agree that Mr. Gussingts presence and availability
I

has been a useful factor, 'it must nevertheless be stated tha'::; the objectives

mentionecl in the f'ou.rth parag.r'aph of my letter have not been fully realized. I have',

therefore, recently enquired of the t"o Goverl'l.lllcnts vlhether,. and if so in "hicn

form, they wow.d desire this Mission to continue. Both Goverl"-IDents have now

informed me that it is their wish that the Special Representative of the

Secretary-General should continue his activities under the same Terms of Reference

for the calendar year 1964. They have agreed, hOivever, that a smaJ.l increase in

the existing staff of the Special Representative shoQld be prOVided, to enable

Mr. Gussing to travel more frequently betvleen the respective cap:i.tals.

I have felt that, under the circumstances, I should agree to the request of

the t"o Governments "ho have again signified to me their willingness to share,

on an equal batis, all costs involved on account of the Mission of the Special

Representative so that no budgetary provision on the part of the United :L~ations

"ill be required.

In vie" of the nature of the action envisaged, I thought it appropriate to

make this report to the members of the Security Council.

Acce:pt, etc.
(Si.gned) U Thant
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